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Homeland Security Is Helping States to Implement Real
ID
However, since DHS estimated earlier this
year that states will have to spend $4 billion
to implement Real ID, these grants will be
just a drop in the bucket. Homeland Security
has also awarded $17 million to Missouri to
lead the development of a verification hub
for verifying driver’s license applicants’
source documents. Four other states —
Florida, Indiana, Nevada, and Wisconsin —
will receive $1.2 million each to help test
and implement this hub, which would
ultimately serve many other states.

Meanwhile, Arizona became the 10th state
to pass legislation rejecting the Real ID
program on June 11 when its House passed
HB2677 by a vote of 51 to 1. The Senate had
already approved the bill by 21 to 7 on May
6. On June 17 Gov. Janet Napolitano signed
the bill.
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Subscribe to the New American
Get exclusive digital access to the most informative,

non-partisan truthful news source for patriotic Americans!

Discover a refreshing blend of time-honored values, principles and insightful
perspectives within the pages of "The New American" magazine. Delve into a

world where tradition is the foundation, and exploration knows no bounds.

From politics and finance to foreign affairs, environment, culture,
and technology, we bring you an unparalleled array of topics that matter most.

Subscribe

What's Included?
24 Issues Per Year
Optional Print Edition
Digital Edition Access
Exclusive Subscriber Content
Audio provided for all articles
Unlimited access to past issues
Coming Soon! Ad FREE
60-Day money back guarantee!
Cancel anytime.

https://thenewamerican.com/subscribe?utm_source=_pdf
https://thenewamerican.com/subscribe?utm_source=_pdf
https://thenewamerican.com/author/dennis-behreandt/?utm_source=_pdf

